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Q1 Please advise whether during the period 20-24th March 2020, routine N-STEMI patients 

were being accepted via inter-hospital transfers for Percutaneous Coronary Intervention 
(PCI)? 

  
A1 The Trust can confirm that yes, during 20-24th March 2020, routine N-STEMI patients 

were being accepted to LHCH via inter-hospital transfers for the PCI procedure. 
  
Q2 If so, how many patients were accepted and treated during this period? 
  
A2 N-STEMI patients accepted via inter-hospital transfers who were admitted and had a 

PCI between 20/03/2020 & 24/03/2020: 10 Patients 

 


